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It is that time of the month again, or nearly that anyway. If we don't get the word to you
carly enough for you to plan, then we don't get as many people out. But, true to what has been
happening this year we are changing the time and place for the April luncheon. This is after
consultation with members who made it to the last luncheon.

Speaking of which, we had a small but congenial group at Heidis in Reno. In attendance
were Elenere Amidon, the Burnhams, Marge Grosch, Betty Kopthammer, Diane Leipper, Dale
and Virginia Leipper, Pete Rinne and the Webbs. All had an enjoyable meal and good
conversations.

Now that the Burnhams have E-mail, we can report that the Cordiers are enjoying their
winter in the Netherlands Antilles (they didn't know what a nice winter we were going to have
here.) They plan on being back in the area the first of May so we may see them at the May Rally
at Washoe Lake. Frank also had a phone conversation with Von Gallion. He appreciates the
support of all his friends in the WBCCI, and is doing better, even able to do a two mile walk with
his granddaughter. Alma George was not able to attend because she is preity well confined to
the house because of her bad hips. The Browns were also still fighting colds and other problems
of the years none of us want to count.

There was a Board of Directors Meeting on the 23rd of March. The main piece of
business was the resignation of the President due to health problems which make it impossible for
him to attend the International Rally in Bismarck in June, and take care of the Unit's business
there. Dale Grosch moved up from First Vice President to fill that void. Frank will still do the
membership function and send out the monthly newsletter. He does not plan on dropping out of
the club or anything like that. Also the Board appointed Diane Leipper to chair the nominating
comumittee, so if any of you members out there would like either to help her get a slate of officers
for 2001 together, or would like to volunteer for office, do let Diane know.

Back to the April lunch meeting. It will be on Wednesday, April 12, in Fallon at the Viva
La Pasta, 118 East Williams St. If you are driving into Fallon from the Reno or Carson City
direction, the restaurant is just as you cross Maine Street on Williams. We will be ordering off the
menu with a Senior Citizen discount available. This is a relatively new restaurant to Fallon, and
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comes highly rccqomendcd; As usual, we will need you to call 825-6566 to tell us that you are
coming so they can set aside space for us. The time is at 11:30 as is customary.

April Birthdays and Anniversaries:-
Birthdaays Anniversaries
Mildred Peters - April 9 Cordiers - April 14
Don Damoth - April 11 Peters - April 27

Mary Lou Damoth - April 12
Beverly Cordier - April 15
David Pierce - April 24

Enough for one newsletter. See you in Fallon. don't forget to call reservations to
825-6566. Happy Easter too.

Your Secretary,



